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March News





MATH


In math we are learning about place value. The students are working with larger numbers and understanding how knowing the part and the whole helps solve problems with missing addends.











READING


We enjoyed several weeks of folktales and fables. The students really loved the trickster stories. We are now doing an author study on Bob Graham.











PHONICS


The students are beginning to study long vowel sounds. We are learning about silent e and how it makes the vowel long. We are continuing to learn about consonant blends.








March 6th- Reading Night 6:00-8:00 PM


March 21st-11:15 Early Dismissal





March 24th-28th – Spring Break


Classes resume March 31st 





Report cards for the second trimester will be going home soon. Please sign and return the empty envelope. Parent/Teacher conferences for this trimester are by request only and are intended for students who are having difficulty in school.











